
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To All Our Patients: 
 

Your health and safety remain our highest priority. 
 

Please rest assured that during these times, we will continue to uphold 
the highest standards of patient care and safety. This includes a 
thorough cleaning and sanitization of all equipment and bedrooms prior 
to use. 

 
We will continue to work diligently and take measures to ensure a clean 
and safe testing environment. Our highest priority remains your health 
and safety. 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out to 
any of our staff members. 

 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Dr. Richard L. Cho Medical 
Director 
Sleep Diagnostic & Treatment Center 

 


